
Routine Pediatric Check-up Announcement 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We are excited to inform you that we will be conducting routine pediatric check-ups for all 

children enrolled at our clinic. 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Time: [Insert Time] 

Location: [Insert Clinic Address] 

Please ensure your child is accompanied by a parent or guardian. This check-up will include a 

thorough examination, necessary vaccinations, and developmental assessments. 

We look forward to seeing you and your child there! 

Best Regards, 

[Your Clinic Name] 

[Contact Information] 


